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On February 13th, the Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 

recommended acknowledging receipt of a report from the Employment Department on 

the risks associated with implementing major agency IT projects simultaneously.  

 

The agency was directed by budget note to conduct a risk assessment on its capacity to 

simultaneously plan, manage, and implement IT projects related to the Unemployment 

Insurance System modernization project and the Paid Family Medical Leave Insurance 

Program. The Department has contracted with a vendor to perform this risk assessment, 

which is not yet complete. Preliminary results of the assessment are likely to be available 

mid-March. A more thorough report to the Legislature will likely be presented during 

future interim legislative days, possibly to the Joint Legislative Committee on Information, 

Management and Technology. 

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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